
From: Kathy Linares
To: Sorrels, Tara
Subject: FW: 7101 Logistics Drive
Date: Thursday, May 19, 2022 1:47:13 PM
Attachments: image002.png

image003.png

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Tara,
FYI - It seems that the Riverport board meeting minutes will not be available until approved at
their next meeting which is scheduled for June13th.  Hopefully the email correspondence
below will provide an indication that they are in support of the proposal.  Thank you!
 
Kind regards,
 
Kathy Linares, ASLA, LA, AICP
Senior Planner / Landscape Architect
KLinares@MindelScott.com
5151 Jefferson Boulevard
Louisville, KY 40219
502-485-1508 | Ext: 131

     www.MindelScott.com
 
From: Miguel A. Zamora II <miguel.zamora@louisvilleriverport.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2022 5:32 PM
To: Kathy Linares <klinares@mindelscott.com>
Subject: RE: 7101 Logistics Drive
 
EXTERNAL email. DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Kathy,
 
I’ll have Don and Maria sort that out….the resolution draft says “south”, which is likely incorrect. 
Should be an easy fix, and you all now know that our board concurs with your request.
 
Rgds
Miguel
 

From: Kathy Linares <klinares@mindelscott.com> 
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Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2022 5:29 PM
To: Miguel A. Zamora II <miguel.zamora@louisvilleriverport.com>
Subject: RE: 7101 Logistics Drive
 
Miguel,
It should say along the north property line.  Don Cox gave me much grief on this faux pas in
my original email.
 
Kind regards,
 
Kathy Linares, ASLA, LA, AICP
Senior Planner / Landscape Architect
KLinares@MindelScott.com
5151 Jefferson Boulevard
Louisville, KY 40219
502-485-1508 | Ext: 131

     www.MindelScott.com
 
From: Miguel A. Zamora II <miguel.zamora@louisvilleriverport.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2022 5:19 PM
To: Kathy Linares <klinares@mindelscott.com>
Subject: RE: 7101 Logistics Drive
Importance: High
 
EXTERNAL email. DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Kathy,
 
At last week’s meeting of the Louisville Riverport Authority’s Board of Directors, the board adopted a
resolution approving Mindell Scott’s request to reduce the 50-ft. landscape buffer and WPA to 35
feet along the south property line at Loctite Corporations property at 7101 Logistics Drive.
 
Minutes from this meeting will not be available until they are reviewed and approved at the board’s
next meeting in June. 
 
Please let us know if we can provide any additional assistance in this matter.
 
Kind Regards,
 
 
Miguel A. Zamora II
Vice President
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From: Kathy Linares <klinares@mindelscott.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 11, 2022 11:14 AM
To: Miguel A. Zamora II <miguel.zamora@louisvilleriverport.com>
Subject: FW: 7101 Logistics Drive
 
Miguel,
I am not sure if you are the correct person to reach out to but if not hope you will forward this
email. 
The expansion proposed is currently being reviewed by Louisville Metro Planning staff.  They
are in support of our request to reduce the 50’ Landscape buffer & WPA along the sites south
property line since there is an undeveloped lot between the site and the existing residential. 
Since this area is included in the Declaration of Restrictions, we wanted to confirm that this
request would also be supported by Riverport and what would be needed to make this change. 
Please let me know your thoughts.
 
Kind regards,
 
Kathy Linares, ASLA, LA, AICP
Senior Planner / Landscape Architect
KLinares@MindelScott.com
5151 Jefferson Boulevard
Louisville, KY 40219
502-485-1508 | Ext: 131

     www.MindelScott.com
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